
 

 
29th October 2018  

Important Dates  

Wednesday 31st October 
Pumpkin Competition 

Thursday 1st November 
Photographer in school for individual 

photos 
Thursday 8th November 

PTA Neon Disco 
Friday 16th November 
Children in Need Day 

 

Newsletter 4 

Pumpkins 

Don’t forget we will be holding our annual Pumpkin competition again this year.  The quality of the 
entries every year is astounding and so many children come and tell us how much fun they had at home 
making their designs. Pumpkins will need to be brought in on the morning of Wednesday 31st October. 
Judging will take place during the day and prizes awarded.  Pumpkins must then be taken home again at 
the end of the day. Could you please ensure that your pumpkin is labelled with your child’s name and 
class.  We can’t wait to see the entries this year! 

School Photographs 

Our school Photographer is in school on Thursday 1st November to take individual photographs of the children.  These 
will then be available for you to purchase and should be back before Christmas.  If you want a photo with younger 
siblings who are not  in our school, you may bring them for a photo before school from 7.45am. 

PTA Neon Disco  

The PTA have organised a Neon Disco on Thursday 8th November. Look out for a letter from the PTA with 
more details!                            Reception & KS1 Disco 5pm - 6pm  &  KS2 Disco 6.15pm – 7.15pm 

Harvest Festival 

Thank you so much to all who donated food to our Harvest Festival.  All of the food has been given to the Bradford North 
Food Bank, a local organisation which works tirelessly to provide food supplies for impoverished families within our local 
community. 

Staff News 

Congratulations to our Reception teacher Miss Walker who got married in Cyprus in 
the holidays and returns to school as Mrs Ellerby.  We wish the lovely couple lots of 
love and luck for a very happy future together. 

Poppies 

We will be selling poppies and poppy merchandise next week to raise money for the 
Royal British Legion Poppy Appeal. We suggest a 20p minimum donation for poppies.  
There are also erasers, reflectors, pencil sharpeners and pencils for 50p and rulers for 
£1.  These do sell out very quickly though so it is first come, first served. Please send 
money in a named envelope. 

And MORE Poppies! 

As you know, we will be creating our own Wave of Poppies to commemorate the centenary of the 

end of WW1.  All poppy contributions are most welcome so feel free to involve your family and 

friends to create a poppy without a stem, flower only, no bigger than A4.  Poppies need to be sent 

into school any time up to Monday 5th November.  If you are short of ideas, Google and Pinterest 

will most certainly help.  Thank you in advance for your help and contributions.  
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Special Mention in Celebration Assemblies 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Class Assemblies  

6.11.18 

13.11.18 

20.11.18 

27.11.18 

3I 

5G 

5N 

2RO 

 

Jeans for Genes Day  

Thank you to everyone who wore their 
jeans on Jeans for Genes Day recently.  
We raised £326 for this worthy cause. 

Class Assemblies 

All classes will be performing class assemblies over the course of 
the year.  Parents are very welcome to attend when it is their 
child’s class assembly. These assemblies are held on Tuesdays at 
9.00am.   

Yours sincerely 

 

A. Patterson                              T. Patterson 

Head of School                         Executive Headteacher             

Class 12th October 

RG  Noah Fazackerley 

RE  Joey Thomas 

1B  Humayl Nazar 

1O  Eva Limbert 

2E  Lily Merrifield 

2RO  Finley Bailey 

3I  Lola Brimacombe 

3B  Alexandra Barker 

4L  Daisy Holmes 

4MI  Brody Westcott 

5N  Larissa Holmes 

5G  Layla Moylan 

6P  Barney Everett 

6C  Owen Harris 

Sports News 

Well done to both of our Under 11 Football Teams, Achievers and Believers.  Both teams 
did extremely well in the Hanson School Games league but a special mention has to go 
to our Achievers Team who got through to the finals and won!!!  Alfie Ramsden, Owen 
Harris, James Housely, Noah Thompson, Liam Smith, Barney Everett, Miles Fisk, and Alfie 
Rhodes will now represent Thackley Primary at the Bradford Winter School games in the 
new year - well done boys! 

In other sporting news, our Year 6 Ultimate Frisbee Team came home with silverware 
too after being crowned winners of the Bradford East One Partnership Sports UK 
Ultimate Frisbee Competition.  Well done to Dilveen Sudle, Alfie Rhodes, Ruby Bell, Evie 
Lamont, James Housely, James Bywater, Joshua Binns and Rihanna Marwaha. 

 
Achievers Team 

School Photographs 

Our school Photographer is in school on Thursday 1st November 

to take individual photographs of the children.  These will then 
be available for you to purchase.   


